Lynn Pickard

I strongly support EIB 25-11 (R) - Proposed New Regulation, 11.5.7 NMAC - Heat Illness and
Injury Prevention. Especially in these times when the federal government is eliminating protection
after protection for ordinary people, it is important that New Mexico pick up the slack. Please
approve this regulation protecting vulnerable workers.



